Produced by the Department of Community Affairs

SAGINAW VALLEY COLLEGE

February 27, 1974

THE INTERIOR

The Search Committee for a new president of Saginaw Valley College has been announced by Charles B. Curtiss, chairman of the Board of Control. The Committee's first meeting is scheduled for March 12th.

Members are:

Faculty: Dr. John Willertz and Dr. Peter DeJong.

Students: Lee Schwartz and Vicki Ozuna.

Board of Control: Mrs. Ned S. Arbury and Curtiss.

Administration: Dr. Curtis McCray

Community: Herbert H. Lyon, Director of Corporate Administration,

The Dow Chemical Company.

A brief summary of each committee member is printed on the back.

An administrative workshop to look at the college, discuss personnel and affirmative action policies, and the state appropriation process will be conducted March 8th. Dr. William H. Capitan, Acting President, is in charge.

Plans for graduation are going forward. Don't forget to order your caps and gowns at the Bookstore. You will be notified of the date. Dr. Paul McCracken, nationally known Economist and University of Michigan professor, will be the speaker.

* * * * * *

SAGINAW VALLEY COLLEGE

SEARCH COMMITTEE

Dr. John R. Willertz, 531 Handy Drive, Bay City, is Associate Professor of History and Mayor of Bay City. He came to SVC in 1968. He was a Fullbright scholar, and did his doctoral thesis on local government in Nazi Germany. He earned his Bachelor of Arts degree at the University of Detroit, and his Master and Doctoral degrees at the University of Michigan.

Dr. Peter J. DeJong, 3508 Spicer, Saginaw, is Associate Professor of Biology. He joined the SVC faculty in 1968, and is Chairman of the Biology Department. He earned his Bachelor of Arts degree at Hope College, and his Master of Science and Doctoral degrees at the University of Wisconsin.

Dr. Curtis L. McCray, 1909 Coolidge, Saginaw, is Dean of the College of Liberal Arts. He joined the SVC faculty as an English professor in 1970. He earned his Bachelor of Arts degree at Knox College, and his Doctoral degree at the University of Nebraska.

Charles B. Curtiss, 2 Nelson Court, Bay City, is Chairman of the SVC Board of Control. He is a charter member of the Board, being appointed by Governor George Romney in July 1965 when SVC became a State college. He is an Account Executive at Merrill, Lynch, Pierce, Fenner, and Smith.

Mrs. Ned S. Arbury, 10 Snowfield Court, Midland, is Secretary of the SVC Board of Control. She is a charter member of the Board, being appointed by Governor George Romney in July 1965 when SVC became a State college. She also serves as the Chairman of the Board's Academic Committee.

Lee Schwartz, 921 21st Street, Bay City, a Saginaw Valley College sophomore, is vice president of the Student Body. He started at SVC in 1969, but interrupted his college studies for service in the U.S. Coast Guard.

Mrs. Mary Vicki Ozuna, 324 Carlisle, Saginaw, is a junior student at Saginaw Valley College, and studying to become a high school math teacher. She enrolled at SVC in 1972 and is a member of the SVC Student Senate.

Herbert H. Lyon, 1327 W. St. Andrews Drive, Midland, is Vice President and Director of Corporate Administration for the Dow Chemical Company, and also a member of the Dow Board of Trustees. He joined Dow in 1941, and assumed his present position in June 1971.